
CIRCULAR

 

 

Subject: Mark Your Calendar – Career Guidance Session on 21st August 2025,                       

2:00 PM to 4:00 PM 

Dear Parents and Students of Grades 9&10, 

 

Mark your calendar! 

We are pleased to announce a Career Guidance Session on 21st August 2025 (Thursday) 

from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM at the school auditorium. Parents are warmly invited to join 

along with their children and benefit from this insightful program. 

 

Key Highlights: 

 Time Management Skills – blocking methods & deep work techniques for focus and 

productivity. 

 Career Pathways Exploration – guidance on professional & vocational courses, 

entrance exams (JEE, NEET, CLAT, NATA, IPM, UCEED), MBA & postgraduate 

opportunities. 

 University Selection – aligning academic strengths with interests & aspirations. 

 Public Service & Government Careers – insights into IAS, IPS, IRS, IBPS Banking, 

SSC, Railways, SEBI, RBI & other competitive exams. 

 

This session aims to provide both students and parents with clarity on academic choices, 

career planning, and opportunities for future success. 

 

We strongly encourage all students from Grades 9&10 and their parents to attend this 

enriching session. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

STEM School. 

August 18, 2025 


